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“We do not inherit the Earth from our ancestors; we borrow it from our children." 

 

Dear Parent, 

At DPS Surajkund, sustainability is more than an activity—it is a commitment. Throughout the year, our young 

Dipsites have explored, experimented, and embraced ways to nurture our planet. Their journey of mindful 

living now culminates in our annual production, “Echoes of Tomorrow – A Musical Awakening.” 

This special event is a tribute to their curiosity, creativity, and conscious efforts toward a greener future. 

Through performances and storytelling, our Dipsites will echo the promise of a better tomorrow—one they are 

ready to shape with their small yet powerful actions.  

Kindly save the date -  Sunday, March 9, 2025 as we invite you to join us as we celebrate the voices of our 

future, recognizing that every small step today contributes to a brighter, more sustainable tomorrow. A 

detailed circular with an invitation will be shared shortly. 

As our Dipsites prepare for this event, we kindly request your contribution towards their vibrant new costumes, 

specially designed and made for the annual production. These costumes will not only serve as an attire for 

the event but also as cherished keepsakes, preserving the memory of this significant milestone for your child. 

Please note, after the presentation, the costume does not need to be returned. 

 You are requested to send Rs. 1350/- for the costume charges latest by Wednesday, February 19, 

2025. Please send the exact amount to the class teacher in a well – labelled envelope, stapled in 

the Almanac, with the name of the child, class, section and class teacher’s name. The other details 

will be shared shortly. 

 This amount is non-refundable. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the event. 

 

Warm Regards 

Headmistress 

DPS Surajkund 



 

 
 


